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June 28, 2000 

Mr. Carlos Wood, P.E. 
Wood & Associates 
2704-L South Culberhouse 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 

Re:	 Marchbanks Estates 
Subdivision; Jonesboro 

Dear Mr. Wood: 

We have reviewed the submitted print for proposed access drives to the 
above noted subdivision along the west side of Highway 351 (Airport Road) at 
Jonesboro in Craighead County and the following is given: 

The north proposed drive as shown has inadequate site distance to 
provide a safe entrance for the traveling public along Highway 351, therefore, the 
Arkansas Highway and Transportation Department feels that the proposed north 
entrance can not be permitted. The proposed south entrance has adequate site 
distance and can be permitted. 

If I may be of any further assistance, please advise. 

Sincerely, 

~'t;.~~
CJ ~ohn R. Porter 

Permit Officer 
JP/lf 



--I 

WOOD AND ASSOCIATES
 
PMB261 
2704-L S. CULBERHOUSE 

JONESBORO, AR 72401 
PHoNEIFAX - (870) 972-8335 

August 2, 2000
 

City of Jonesboro
 
410 W. Washington Ave.
 
Jonesboro, Au. 72401
 

Attn.: Planning Dept.
 

Re: Marchbanks Estates Subd
 
Abandonment ofRight ofWay 

Dear Jeff, 

Due to the denial of a driveway permit from the Auk. Hwy & Trans. Dept. for the north drive of 
the above mentioned project, please accept as a formal request to abandon a portion of the 
existing street right ofway as shown on the enclosed plat. Also, enclosed is a replat of four lots 
affected by this abandonment creating a cove at the end of the street. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the denial letter from the Highway Dept.
 

Please notify me if further information is required.
 

.Sincerely,
 

~tJ-~ 
CARLOS WOOD, P.E. 

CWfpaw 


